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NOTICE OF AN APPLICATION FOR PLANNING PERMIT

Notice is hereby given that Southern Grampian Shire Council has received an 
application for a Planning Permit. The subject land affected by the application is 
located at; of Lot 21 and Lot 22 Law Drive, Hamilton

Details of the application are as follows:

The application is for a permit to: vary the restriction on the title by amalgamating the 
building envelopes before consolidation of Lot 21 and 22 Law Drive
The applicant for the permit is: Southern Grampians Shire Council
The application reference number is: TP/48/2017

Documents that support the application are available for viewing at 1 Market Place, 
Hamilton, Monday to Friday, 8:15 until 5pm free of charge or on Council website 
www.sthgrampians.vic.gov.au. Any person who may be affected by the granting of the 
permit may object or make a submission to Southern Grampian Shire Council.

Any objections or comments must be sent to the Southern Grampian Shire Council in 
writing, include the reasons for the objection, and stating how the objector would be 
affected.  Southern Grampian Shire Council will not decide on the application before: 
02/08/17 which is at least Fourteen (14) days from date of advertisement. Submissions 
will be made available for public viewing and copies may be made to interested parties 
for the sole purpose of enabling consideration and review as part of the planning 
process under the Planning and Environment Act 1987.


